XXVI-00295

From: robert taylor <robert_|_taylor@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2010 9:17 AM

To: PosLimits <PosLimits@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Silver Manipulation and Conspiracy

Honorable CFTC Officials:

Please address the article entitled "CFTC Conspiracy Whistle Blower" by Bix Weir dated October 18, 2010. It can
be found at www.silverbearcafe.com. Click on Enter, then Precious Metals, then the article posted on 10.20.10.
The article also appears at www.bullionbullscanada.com, www.roadtoroota.com and www.agora.com.

Mr. Weir considers the Corruption and/or Incompetence in your Commission.
Is he wrong? I look forward to your response.
Respectfully,

Robert L. Taylor



